
BRIDGER Registration 
Schedule 

Tim Bridger Junior High has scheduled re- 

gistration for the coming 1974-75 school year 
on Thursday, August 29, 1974 between 8:00 a.m. 

and 11:30 a.m. and between 1:00 p.m. and 3:00 
p.m. In addition, a late registration will be con- 

ducted the following day, Friday, August 30,1974 
between 8:00 a.m. and 11:30 a.m. for students 
and for parents who cannot make the Thursday 
registration. 

A ll seventh and eighth graders who were pre- 
registered this spring are encouraged to come to 
-Tim Bridger on the above date to complete the 

registration procedure. Such students and their 

parents should expect to be on campus for ap- 
proximately 30 minutes. Seventh and eighth grade 
students new to the district and those zoned to 

-Tim Bridger but who failed to pre-register 
should also report on Thursday, August 29, 1974. 
Due to the extra registration processing neces- 

sary with the new students, such students should 
expect to be on campus for a significantly longer 
period. 

"he first day of school will begin on Tuesday, 
September 3, 1974 at 7:55 a.m. 
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EXPERIENCE COUNTS 
• Ability Counts 
if Los Vegas Constable 

24 Years 
if Law enforcement work h 

Clark County since 1942 
★ Active in Civic Groups 

Promoting Welfare of Youth i 

MAKE YOUR VOTE COUNT 

Woody Cole 
feEv. CONSTABLE 

Gill Blonsley, democrat candidate for County 
Assessor, said this week, "I want to see a tax 

exemption on home improvements so that we en- 

courage people to keep their homes in good con- 

dition, not discourage them. As our neighbor- 
hoods, grow older, this is one way we can pre- 
vent their deterioration and thereby keep pro- 
perty values stable.” 

Blonsley stated that he will publish details of 
several tax proposals which he feels will stimu- 
late community growth and new business. Me 
said, “We have to get our community moving 
again, and our taxing structure can play an im- 

portant part in achieving that goal.” 
” Above all else, I intend to be a County Asse- 

ssor who is available to assist taxpayers who 
have questions or problems. I will be there to 
work for them—the people are going to get plain 
talk and fair taxes,” Bonsley declared. 

Blonsley, a former assistant to retiring County 
Assessor James Bilbray, Sr., moved from the 
Assessor’s office in 1968 to the District Health 
nepartment where he has been Administrative 
'"’hief under Dr. Otto Ravenholt. 
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“ Before You Ask What The Candidates Are 

pd.jpoi. Going To Do ,Ask What They Have Done ? ” 

VOLUNTARY ACTION 
CENTER 

Help the lonely. Offer your services to the 
handicapped. Become a person helping other 
people. 

These are a few of the objectives of the Vol- 
untary Action Center located at 319 S. Third St. 
If you feel you can spare four hours a week or 
even an hour a day to help someone in need, call 
382-5260. 

Volunteer work can be done from your own 
home. For instance, hospital volunteers are 
needed who can make phone calls from their 
homes to patients dismissed from the hospital. 
Just a cheery “Hello. How are you feeling to- 

day?”, could make the difference between a 

quick recovery and a lingering illness. 
r‘hurch organizations need volunteers to make 

phone calls, again from their own homes in their 
own time, to delegate assignments. 

Volunteers are needed who speak any foreign 
language. They could help out in emergency sit- 
uations that develop in hospitals, juvenile homes 
and even police stations. 

Several convalescent centers and juvenile 
facilities desperately need volunteers to help in 
the areas of arts and crafts and recreation. 

between now and Aug. 22, volunteers are 
needed in hotels in Clark County to help sell 
tickets. The monies raised will help find a cure 
for dread nerve and muscle diseases. 

These volunteer tickets sellers are needed to 
work 2 to 4 hour shifts between the hours of 11 
a.m. and 11 p.m. 

Magazines are always needed in our hospitals, 
mental health centers, convalescent and juvenile 
homes. Call 382-5260 and the Voluntary Action 
Center will send someone over to pick them up. 

SPANISH CLASSES 
Classes are now forming in conversational 

Spanish at the North Las Vegas Recreation De- 
partment. Classes will last for eight weeks and 
will meet every day one and one-half hours. 
Various classes -will meet during the day and 
evening. 

A new approach will be taken during this class. 
The student will be taught how to sing so that he 
may get a feel for the language and then proceed 
to more advanced techniques of grammer, said 
Mr. Roberto Vizcarra, who will be teaching this 
class. 

Mr. Vizcarra has graduated from the Univer- 
sity of Mexico, Mexico City. He has taught in 
Guadalajara, Mexico City and Los Angeles. 

More information can be obtained by calling 
the North Las Vegas Recreation Department, 
telephone 649-5811, Ext. 333. 

The mob wanted 
Harlem back. 
They sot Shaft... 
up to here. 

SHAFT'S his name. SHAFT"! hb game. 
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2nd Added Feature 
MELINDA 
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